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I know in the midst of all that you are dealing with, this may not seem that important but I implore you to think of
Pet Food retail stores to be as essential to a lot of your citizens as grocery stores.   I fear a shut down of all retail
except grocery and pharmacy is coming.  A lot of us feed our pets specialized food that we can’t get at grocers and
also we’ve witnessed people hoarding items at the grocers and it would be a nightmare to us with pets if the pet food
aisles became empty and there was no where else to turn.   To a lot of us our pets are important family members. 
Please keep the pet food stores open during this crisis.
Thank you for your consideration on this.

Nancy Furzecott
Newmarket ON
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